Masters Message December 2021

Greetings Brethren, | hope that this communication finds you well. I hope you all enjoyed a great
Thanksgiving with your families and friends and are preparing for the Christmas season. This is truly a
great time of year to be together with family and friends and reset and concentrate on what is truly
important; our love for each other and our caring for our families and communities.

Our stated meeting this Month will be on Monday December 20th. We will be having a potluck dinner
at 6:15pm and your families are all invited to attend. We will be having a short business meeting to take
care of important business of that needs attention before we go into darkness for the months of Jan -
March. After the meeting we will enjoy fellowship time with our families joining us and maybe sing
some carols and just enjoy each other’s company for little while. It would be great to have a good
turnout of Brothers and their families to celebrate the season.

Your Finance committee will be meeting at the Lodge at 6:30pm on Wednesday December 15th. We
will be discussing a budget for the upcoming year, fund raising and possible special programs during
2022. 1 would like to have a Veterans program with a Ladies at the table sometime in 2022 as it has been
quite some time since we have had one of those. We will share those details from that meeting during
our stated communication.

We will also get an update on the status of our newest Entered Apprentice and find out how far along he
is in his preparation for his examination on his lesson. Based on that assessment, we will be scheduling
practices for the Fellowcraft Degree that we will be performing on our new made brother as soon as he
is ready. If this is done in our darkness, we will line up a Lodge room where we can perform the degree.

In closing | want to wish all of you and your families a Blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year. May
the blessings of the Great Architect of the Universe be with you and bless you. Reach out to your
Brothers and Sisters and let them know how much they mean to you. If you have not seen a Brother in
Lodge for a while, reach out and invite them to join you. Many of our Brothers may have issues driving
at night, see if they need a ride and do what you can to help them get to the Lodge. It would be great to
have a full Lodge room with many Brothers on the sidelines.
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